
10/11/2015

To The Department of Planning and Environment

Please accept my submission regarding The Greater Macarthur Development 

I support fully for this development to go ahead and I believe the township of Appin should be 
included in the Greater Macarthur Release Plan 

Firstly we need more houses,Better Roads ,Shops and Transport, Appin has been left behind far too 
long for a number of years now and it is unfair to develop Wilton, Mt Gilead and Menangle and 
leave Appin for another 30 years or so, taking in consideration Appin is closer to Campbelltown 
than Wilton.

As for the wild life there are always ways to protect them and there is the National Park on the other 
side which will remain the same.

I strongly urge the State Planning and Environment to please consider the various locations which 
require urgent attention Macquariedale Rd Appin, Brooks Point Rd Appin, Appin Bulli Rd, Appin 
Vale, North Appin, Brooks point (West Appin).

I am a proud resident of Appin and I believe we need progress and wish to see more improvement 
for the township in order to serve the community better.

Yours faithfully 

Concerned resident


